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The decision by the D.C. Circuit court to undercut the Federal Communications 
Commission’s policy on open markets in the telecommunications industry is a blow for 
working people.   
 
If there is one thing that we learned from the last eight years, it is that allowing more 
companies to compete for local as well as long distance phone service not only saves 
consumers billions of dollars, but also spurs investment in telecom infrastructure and 
creates badly needed growth and job opportunities.     
 
The decision by the court to step into the shoes of the FCC and literally re-write a 
bipartisan federal telecom policy is only likely to hamper recovery in the industry and 
hurt the cause of job creation at a time when we need it most. 
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